
 

 

 

    

2nd December 2019 

   

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are holding our Christmas Nativity on Wednesday 11th December 2019 for children in Nursery, 

Reception, Class 1 and Class 2; it will be in the Holy Trinity Church at 6.30pm until approximately 

7.30pm. 

 

As the Nativity will take place in the Church, there will be one performance at 6.30pm and all parents, 

grandparents, etc are invited to attend. 

 

The Nativity performance will feature a Nativity Play by Reception Class and Christmas Songs by 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.   

 

Parents are advised that there will be an opportunity to take photographs at the end of the 

performance.  Video is allowed as long as this does not block the view of other members of the 

audience.  Please note that any photos and videos should not posted online via any social media sites. 

 

For children in Nursery, Class 1 and Class 2 - Please note, that as the performance starts at 6.30pm 

on the 11th December, your child will need to be dropped off at Church for 6.15pm and picked up after 

the Nativity has finished. Class 1 and Class 2 should be in full school uniform. Nursery children can 

wear white clothing and tinsel decoration if they wish to do so. 

 

For children in Reception Class – Please note that your child will need to be dropped off at school 

between 5.45pm and 6pm so that they can change into their costumes.  Your child will then need to be 

collected after the performance from school. 

 

Please could return the slip below as soon as possible  

 

Many thanks. 

 

Mrs Boocock 

 

 
Nativity Performance  

 

My child ___________________________________ in Class __________________ 

 

Will be attending the performance    

 

Will not be attending the performance   

 

After the performance my child will be collected by ______________________________ 

 

Telephone number _______________________________________________________ 


